
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
September 3, 2021 
 
BULLETIN #1415 
 
Re:  CDI Adds Scaffold/Scaffold Contractor to Export List 
 
The California Department of Insurance (CDI) announced today that it has added 
scaffold/scaffold contractor to the Export List after considering comments 
received during the 2020 Export List hearing and comment period. 

The change is effective immediately. 

To view the CDI’s bulletin and the updated Export List, please click here. 

 

http://www.insurance.ca.gov/0250-insurers/0300-insurers/0200-bulletins/bulletin-notices-commiss-opinion/upload/Bulletin-No-2021-05.pdf

